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What’s Happening
Although not everyone is pleased with our 
Presidential Election results for the United States of 
America, we can safely say that EVERYONE will be 
pleased with the new officers of our LPA Sunflower 
Chapter. They were elected by an overwhelming 
majority vote at our Salina meeting in October. 
We are thankful for those that are willing to take 
a leadership role so that our little chapter can 
continue to thrive and support those with short 
stature and their families. Change will bring new 
life and great things both here in Kansas and 
beyond.

Please give a shout out to our new officers:

President			   Sheri Boykins
Vice-President			   Petey Eshleman
Social Media Coordinator	 Marcella Stanley

As the new officers transition into their new roles 
we will keep you posted on future meetings. Our 
chapter will be hosting the 2017 Fall Regional for 
District 7 in Wichita. We hosted in 2011 and 2014.

Salina Fall Gathering
We had a great turnout in Salina in October. A special thanks to the Eshleman family for hosting our fall 
gathering. We had new members, great snacks, fun crafts, and could not have asked for better weather. 
Such a successful meeting with newly elected officers of our Sunflower Chapter. Thanks to all for coming.
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Officers of the Sunflower Chapter
President			   Sheri Boykins
Vice President		  Petey Eshleman
Social Media		  Marcella Stanley

Contact			   	 info@lpasunflowerchapter.com

Future Events
Winter/Spring Gathering  tbd 
Spring Regional 2017
	 Kansas City
2017 National Conference (July)
	 Denver, CO
Fall Regional 2017
	 Wichita, Kansas


